
www.salisburyseminary.org July 2022 

 

Finally, brethren, pray for us, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified  

2 Thessalonians 3:1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Open Lecture Day 
 

The Seminary is planning to hold an Open Lecture Day on the second day of its November Seminary weekend.  Men 

who feel called to the ministry, are considering the ministry or are supportive of the Seminary would be welcome to 

join the students for their lectures on Saturday November 5th.  A sandwich lunch will be provided.  The Seminary’s 
lecturers are or were Pastors and so students benefit from their experience. 

 

Time Saturday November 5th  

08.30 – 

09.45 

 

 

Good Works: Evidence of 

Grace (1) 

Malcolm Watts 

 

10.00 – 

11.15 

 

 

The Huguenots 

 

Roland Burrows 

 

11.30 – 

12.45 

 

 

Christ-Centred Care 

 

Christopher Buss 

 

13.45 –  

15.00 

 

 

The Preaching of Past 

Worthies (2) 

John Saunders 

 

15.15 – 

16.30 

 

 

Good Works: Evidence of 

Grace (2) 

Malcolm Watts 

 

Key:      

       = Systematic Theology            = Preaching 

         = Church History                      = Pastoral         

                                                                Ministry 

 

 

Men who are interested in attending the Open Lecture Day should contact the administrator: 

admin@salisburyseminary.org. 

Please inform us of any dietary needs or allergies to help with the catering. 

 

We thank God for past mercies and look to him for the future: 

Open Day: 

A number of friends joined us on 

Saturday May 28th for the Open Day. 

We are grateful to Chris Hand for 

travelling from Crich to minister to us 

at the main meeting, which was held in 

Emmanuel Church. 

Lectures: 

Lectures have continued to take 

place in Grove House, post-Covid. 

Students have benefitted from 

having their lectures in-person, 

and from informal interaction with 

lecturers at other times. 

2023: 

We look forward to next year and 

pray that the Lord will call more men 

to the ministry, who will follow the 

course at Salisbury Reformed 

Seminary.  Churches contact us to 

inform us of their need for a Pastor. 

 

“The work of preaching is the highest and 

greatest and most glorious calling to 

which anyone can ever be called” 

Martyn Lloyd-Jones 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Seminary lectures take place on the 

ground floor of Grove House, 18 Wilton 

Road, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP2 7EE.  

The railway station is within walking 

distance of Grove House and buses pass 

down Wilton Road at regular intervals.  

There is parking available at Grove 

House for those travelling by car. 

Please come to the side entrance of 

Grove House before the first lecture. 

The students make an early start! 

mailto:admin@salisburyseminary.org

